
Jasper County Bowling Association Directors Meeting 

March 8, 2014 1:00 PM – 2:00 PM 

Cardinal Lanes Conference Room - Newton IA 

With due notice having been given in accordance with the bylaws and a quorum being present, 

President  Tangeman called the meeting to order at 12:58 PM. 

Board Members Present:  

Arlyn Vink, Barney Brown, Dave Rorabaugh, David Anderson, Dustin Kingery, Gary Price, Jeff Van Blair, 

Larry Anderson, Ron Jones, & Ron Tangeman. 

President Tangeman read the minutes from the previous meeting. Director Vink made a motion to 

accept the minutes as read, seconded by Director Jones, motion carried. 

 

 

Old Business: 

Manager Anderson stated he had sent an email to CDE Software regarding purchasing 2 licenses of their 

BTM 2013 Professional Tournament software. According to the reply, we would have to purchase 2 

copies at a cost of $299 each. He also stated he sent CDE a reply to see if there was any way to get a 

discount since we are a USBC Local Association. He also sent an email to George Lambert (USBC 

Representative) to see if there were any discounts for USBC Local Associations purchasing CDE software. 

Director Van Blair reported he has handed out several scholarship applications to the High School 

bowlers. He has not received any completed forms yet. 

Discussion ensued on when to hold the County 9-Pin Tournaments & whether or not to open them to 

more than Local Association bowlers. There was a consensus to hold the tournaments in the late 

September to early October time frame & to open it up to any USBC sanctioned bowlers. There was also 

discussion on holding several 9-Pin tournaments during the season. We will have more discussions once 

the fall leagues are up & going next season. 

 

 

 

 

 



New Business: 

Manager Anderson reported the following Account Balances as of 2/28/13: 

Jasper County Bowling Association Account Balances 

   Account As of Date  Balance  

Regular Checking 02/28/13  $     1,307.21  

Tournament 02/28/13  $         348.29  

Trusler Scholarship 02/28/13  $     3,363.55  

Scholarship 02/28/13  $                   -    

Tournament Investment 02/28/13  $     6,806.41  

Total 
 

 $  11,825.46  

 

Manager Anderson reported that he found the report in WinLabs that shows how many members are 

currently in the Local Association. This report shows we have 287 members; this is up from 264 last 

season. Manager Anderson respectfully submitted a request for payment of the Association Manager 

Salary of $574 (287 Members X $2 = $574). Director Jones made a motion to pay the Salary to Manager 

Anderson, seconded by Director Rorabaugh, motion carried unanimously. 

Director Brown mentioned we need to select someone to attend the State Jamboree in the fall. Director 

Kingery made a motion we send Director Brown to the Jamboree, seconded by Director Van Blair, 

motion carried unanimously. Manager Anderson will check to see what paperwork needs to be filled 

out. Director Brown gave Manager Anderson Darrell Ernst’s phone # (515-205-2891) as a contact with 

the State Association. 

The next meeting was set for 1:00 April 5, 2014 at Cardinal Lanes 

Director Rorabaugh made a motion to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Director Brown, motion 

carried unanimously. 

Meeting was adjourned at 1:29 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted by, 

 

 

Larry Anderson 



Jasper County Association Manager 


